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Movember 12, 1982
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AT

J. E. Sirrine Company
Patewood Drive
P. O, Box 5456
Greenville, SC 29606

Attn,: Mr., Sam Putnam

Re.: PRolling Green Village

Dear Sam,

We would like to thank you for the opportunity of working with you on
this budget. It is certainly an attractive project.

Attached is a brief analysis of your figures as we see them, Basically,
we feel that your budget will work if the facility is kept at a "no
frills" level. As you told us, your budget is based on a bare cost.

e looked at each item on a very general scale; looking at what
similar projects have cost us in the past.

e would welcome an opportunity to get more involved in the project
and supply you with additional estimates as you and the owner proceed

with design.,

We look forward to working with you and ask that you call us if we can
be of any assistance.

Very truly yours,

;@/ fﬂ%@»d

Robert S. Fasciana
Manager Business Development

o= T

-

RSF:df

e T AT e p e g
e A T T i el

o oA

TYGER CONSTRUCTION COMPANY INCORPORATED .
fELEPHONE (803) 585-8381 couTHUED ON NEXT PAGH

i
i
i
i
l

AT AR e g | S TS BT i RN TR o e e

Y l I . croah o b S B A




